
End-of-life Notification 

AsteRx2e OEM, AsteRx2eL OEM, AsteRx3 OEM 

Septentrio announces that the following products will reach end-of-life in 2016: AsteRx2e OEM, 
AsteRx2eL OEM and AsteRx3 OEM. These products are being discontinued due to market demand and 
advances in technology.

The successor product is the AsteRx4 OEM GNSS receiver. The AsteRx4 OEM offers a more powerful 

GNSS engine supporting signals from all constellations on both antennas. This is combined with 

advanced interference mitigation technology and scalable power consumption down to 1.6 W.  

The AsteRx4 OEM is electrically and mechanically compatible with legacy products. Please note that 
if you want to benefit from the 100 MBps network interface, the Ethernet magnetics will have to be 

changed. More details can be found in the AsteRx4 OEM hardware manual. The software interface of 

the AsteRx4 OEM is also backwards compatible. 

The table below shows a complete list of affected part numbers and the associated replacements. 

Discontinued products Recommended Replacement product 

AsteRx2e OEM (400036) AsteRx4 OEM (410112) 

AsteRx2eL OEM (400058) AsteRx4 OEM (410112) 

AsteRx3 OEM (400048) AsteRx4 OEM (410112) 

AsteRx2e Integrator Kit (400067) AsteRx4 OEM Integrator Kit (410118) 

AsteRx2eL Integrator Kit (400085) AsteRx4 OEM Integrator Kit (410118) 

AsteRx3 Integrator Kit (400073) AsteRx4 OEM Integrator Kit (410118) 
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Last order date - 31 March 2016 
It will still be possible to order AsteRx2e OEM, AsteRx2eL OEM and AsteRx3 OEM receivers until 31 
March 2016.  

Final Ship Date – 30 June 2016 
Orders received before the last order date will be shipped from Septentrio no later than 30 June 2016. 

Warranty & Support

Standard  1 year warranty and support conditions apply for the AsteRx2e OEM, AsteRx2eL OEM and 
AsteRx3 OEM as indicated in the Sales Contract. Septentrio maintains the right, at its own discretion, to 
decide on the most appropriate repair solution for customers (considering product and component 
availability) while still providing the best quality of service and support. If required, broken units can be 
sent to Septentrio for repair until 30 June 2019. In such an event, please follow the standard Septentrio 
RMA procedure. 

While Septentrio regrets any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we appreciate our 
business relationship and are fully committed to meeting your future product requirements. 

Please contact Sales (sales@septentrio.com) or Support (support@septentrio.com) for additional 

information. 
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